
 

 

IS PROTECTING YOUR LAKE IMPORTANT 

TO YOU? 

SAVE–THE–DATE! 

Every property contributes STORM WATER RUNOFF to our water 
bodies.  Storm water runoff pollution is considered to be the greatest threat 
to lake water quality. Learn how YOU can help protect YOUR Investment, 
YOUR health, YOUR lake.  

 

WHEN: Tuesday, June 18th from 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM 

WHERE: Meredith Community Center, 1 Circle Drive, Meredith, NH 

WHAT:  Workshop attendees will receive practical information on how 

to better manage storm water on their property. The program is 

formatted to allow you to “drop in” at your convenience, 

attend a presentation of interest, and meet informally with 

representatives of state and local organizations that can answer 

questions, share ideas and identify next steps. 

There is no charge to attend this event  

The event is open to everyone 

Light refreshments will be served 

 

Hosted by the Waukewan Watershed Advisory Committee 
For more information contact: Donna Van Ness Murphy, Co-Chair at dvnom@aol.com 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW! 
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